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FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION
WASHINCTON. DC 2046}

TO: THE COMMISSION
STAFF DIRECTOR
GENERAL COUNSEL
FEC PRESS OFFICE
C PUBLIC RECORDS

From: Mary W. Dov ,d "

e
Acting Secretary of the Commission

DATE: February 16, 2000

SUBJECT: COMMENT: PROPOSED AO 1999-39

Transmitted herewith is a timely submitted comment by James Sivesind,
Esquire, on behalf of WellPoint Health Networks Political Action Committee.

Proposed Advisory Opinion 1999-39 is on the agenda for Thursday,
February 17, 2000
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February 15, 2000

Mr. Jonathan Levin
Federal Elcction Commission

Office of General Counsel ' VIA FACSIMILE
999 E Street, N.W. ORIGINAL BY U.S. MAILL

Washington, D.C. 20463

Re: WellPoint Health Networks “WELLPAC”
Draft Advisory Opinion 1999-39

Dear Mr. Levin.

This letter constitutes our written comments with respect to the February 10, 2000 Draft
Advisory Opinion 1999-39 Specilically, please note the following three factual corrections.

¥irst, line 16 of page three of the draft indicates that WellPoint/UNICARE has offices in
thirteen states and the District of Columnbia. Please note that WellPoint/UNICARE aperates
offices in twelve states and the District of Columbia.

Second, line 24 of page four of the drait opinion indicates that Blue Cross Blue Shield
Association’s board of directors consists of 56 members. Please note that the current number of
BCBSA board members is SS.

Finally, line 20 of page six of the draft indicates that the California Healthcare Foundation
(“CHF") purchased 80 percent of WeliPoint's stock from Blue Cross of California (“BCC").
Please note, as indicated in our January 21, 2000 letter, that this stock was transferred to CHF by
BCC, and therefore a more accurate word for this line would be “acquired.”

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the drafi opinion
Sincerely, N

ash

James Sivesind

1300 wellpeintiiesdl ! wps

e
Y]

- . v pusbe s



